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August 20, 2014

 

Carly Friesen

friesenc@uleth.ca

 

Dear Carly,

 

Congratulations, it is my pleasure to inform you that you will receive the following award(s) from the
University of Lethbridge: President's Scholarship, which carries a value of $1,500.00.   

 

Awards will be applied directly to your University of Lethbridge account. If your total value is $1,000 or
less, it will be applied to your student account by September 24, 2014.  If your total value is more
than $1,000, it will be available in two equal payments by September 24, 2014 and January 26,
2015.  Any of the award payment not applied to fees is available for refund at the Cash Office (AH
144) on or after September 24.  Please present picture ID and your bank card to have the funds
transferred electronically. The refund can be mailed to you by written request; please email

cash.office@uleth.ca after September 24th, using your uleth email account; confirm your mailing address &

student ID# for a mailed refund. Please visit this web site for more information and important policies:
http://www.uleth.ca/ross/student-finance/receiving-your-award. 
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Many awards administered by the University of Lethbridge Awards program are available due to the
ongoing financial commitment of hundreds of donors. We encourage you to send a thank you card to
the donor of the award; cards are available at our office and will be mailed for you at no additional
cost. Please include the name of the award on the card and drop it off at the Scholarships and
Student Finance AH151 or University Advancement A735 office.

 

Continuing Undergraduate Awards application will be available in January 2015.  Applying for awards
is always recommended and the deadline date to apply is May 1, 2015.  You will be evaluated on the
basis of your achievements in the Fall 2014 and Spring 2015 semesters.  Almost always, this
evaluation is based on the completion of a minimum of 24 credit hours at the University of Lethbridge
during the preceding fall and spring semesters.

 

On behalf of the Student Awards Committee I extend to you sincere congratulations on your
achievements and best wishes for continued academic success in your studies at the University of
Lethbridge.

 

Sincerely,

Rebecca Lore, Coordinator

Scholarships and Student Finance
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